
Dear Ms. Noah Beck, Manager of the Conference:
Taking into account the following facts:

(1) the fundamental character of our almost 30-year-old research in
physics that has revived the very concept "Theoretical Physics", the
foundation of university education, the center of human ideology in
general;

(2)  that our research has discovered the true sense of the concept
"General System Theory" thus making it possible to start reforming
modern science in general and, following works by Karl Marx, has
turned such socially important bodies of knowledge as politics and
economics into true sciences;

(3) that modern science, presented by the UNESCO, first of all, has
 for decades prevented us under false pretense from participating at
 international conferences, blocking all our calls to it for a true
consideration of our research, hiding our calls and some times
substituting them by their dangerous provocations, while the so-called
3rd International Congress on Physics 2022 in Rome may prove to be
another dangerous provocation;

(4) that the present general crisis of civilization presents now the
main threat to civilization while our above research paves the way to
settling that general crisis;

we declare that, unless the UNESCO has no doubts about the true nature
and the great importance of our research, let them grant us the sum of
three million US dollar via a Swiss bank beforehand and, besides,
organize a new institute, the World Reform Center, in Switzerland or
the Czech Republic (Prague), under our direction, committed to
settling the above general ideological crisis; afterwards we would
make a full virtual (or on spot) report on our research and answer all questions
thereof.+

Yours sincerely,
Igor Makarov
Independent Researcher
Haifa, Israe 052 371 4887


